Agenda Report

Date: May 8, 2000
To: City Council
From: City Manager

Subject: Rejection of the Bid to Provide Labor and Materials for Well 58 Pumping
Plant Construction for the Water and Power Department, Specification
WD-99-02

Recommendation:

It is recommended that the City Council reject the bid dated March 30, 2000, submitted
by Perry C. Thomas Construction, Inc. in response to Specification WD-99-02, for
providing labor and materials for Well 58 Pumping Plant Construction for the Water and
Power Department.

Background:

Specification WD-99-02 was issued on March 9, 2000. Seven contractors received bid
packages and one bid was submitted. The bid amount was 16.7% above the engineer’s
estimate. The project will be reviewed and the specification reissued on a later date.
Extra outreach will be made to identify more contractors who are qualified for this kind
of work.
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Fiscal Impact:
The only cost associated with reissuing the project specifications is administrative. The

original specification will be reissued with minimal changes.

Respectfully submitted,

Cynthia J. Kurtz
City Manager

Prepared by:
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Joseph K. Gachiri

Civil Engineer
Water and Power Department

Approved by:
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Rufus Hightower

General Manager
Water and Power Department



